
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

UJA-Federation of New York wishes a hearty Mazel Tov to this year’s wonderful 

honorees, Janet & Albert Hakim, Ida and Eric Kalimian and Phyllis Simon & Meyer 

Steinberg, at the Schechter School of Long Island 2018 Gala. 

 

UJA- Federation is proud to join the Schechter School of Long Island in honoring the 

accomplishments of these outstanding honorees and in celebrating “life” at Schechter. 

 

UJA shares your values of caring for all, strengthening our Jewish community and 

inspiring a passion for Jewish life. Your efforts and commitment to caring for our 

community inspires us all. We extend a sincere thank you for all you make possible 

through your kindness and generosity. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jonathon C. Held 
Chair, Long Island  

 

Stuart Tauber 
Vice President 
 

 

 


